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​​​​
July 22, 2019

              Dear Class of 2023:

Welcome to Spencerport High School!  You are cordially invited to our Freshman Student Orientation, which will be held on Thursday, August 29, from 7:30 a.m. to 12:00 p.m. at the High School.  Students may arrive beginning at 7:30 a.m. and events will begin promptly at 8:00 a.m. in the Performing Arts Center.  Laptop distribution for freshmen will run from 12:00 p.m. to 

1:00 p.m.  

By the end of the morning you will have: 

· Received your schedule, student ID, and locker assignment (lockers will not be available for set up at this time)
· Explored the building 

· Learned about being a good digital citizen
· Participated in a small group question and answer session facilitated by an upperclassman
· Met the counselors, administrators, and many other staff members 
· Learned about the Rangers’ Creed

· Learned about extra-curricular activities that enhance the freshman experience
· Received your laptop
Please note that students will have the opportunity to locate their locker and test their combination, but they will not have time to set up belongings in their lockers during Orientation. The building is open the afternoon on August 29, as well as all day August 30 and September 3, if students would like to set up their lockers prior to the start of school.  Any questions regarding your participation in this event can be directed to the 9th Grade Assistant Principal, Amy Sullivan, at 349-5231.  
We will welcome parents and guardians during the evening on Thursday, August 29, at 6:00 p.m. in the Performing Arts Center at the High School for their orientation.  An optional building tour will be held at 5:30 p.m. with the presentation starting promptly at 6:00 p.m.  We anticipate that this meeting will take no longer than two hours.  
We are looking forward to welcoming you and your family to the Spencerport High School learning community.  Together, we will work to make sure that you have a successful high school experience that prepares you for your tomorrow - today.  As always, Go Rangers!


Sincerely,
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Sean McCabe


Principal

Spencerport High School 


E.J. Wilson Building


2707 Spencerport Road


Spencerport, NY 14559





Phone: (585) 349-5200


Fax: (585) 349-5266
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